

## Bobbie Noonan Child Care Fort Myers, January 5, 2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a safe, happy and healthy New Year. Thank you so much for your participation in all of our holiday events your kindness and support is what makes our school such a special place to be.

As you may know registration opens for the 2024-2025 school year and our summer camp program in February. All currently enrolled families that register and pay the registration fee by February 29th, will receive a 50% discount on the registration fee for the fall enrollment. This is our thank you to the families that support our program and value the services that we provide.

Please don't forget all of our newsletters, special events, important updates are all on line. Please go to <a href="www.bobbienoonans.com">www.bobbienoonans.com</a>, locations, select Florida, click on Fort Myers. The Remind Messaging app is also a great way to stay in touch; with a direct link to our page. (This has worked so well, we can inform you immediately if for example our phone lines or internet are down)



## Up-coming Events I was a second of the company of t

Monday January 15th Martin Luther King Day...... We will be closed

Evaluations will take place in January. We will be sending out our Parent Teacher conference sign-ups.

Tax Information for the school year 2023 will be emailed next week if requested. If you do not receive please fill out an updated email address form. (The e-mail update forms are in the office).

## REGISTRATION PACKETS

Please fill out and return the front page of our registration form and include your payment by February 29th 2024 to secure your spot for the next school year, if you are attending in the summer there is a 30.00 activity fee.

Individual Registration Fee \$100.00 Family Registration Fee \$150.00 Summer Camp Fee \$30.00

\$50.00 with discount \$75.00 with Discount

Complete forms and fees must be turned in on or before February 29th to receive the loyalty discount.

Thank you, Mrs. Debbie & Miss Courtney